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Company Announcement issued by Yacht Lift Malta p.l.c. (C 78281) of 129-130, Ta’ Xbiex Seafront, Ta’ 
Xbiex, hereinafter referred to as the “Company”, in terms of the Prospect MTF Rules of the Malta Stock 
Exchange, regulating the Prospects Market, the market regulated as a multilateral trading facility operated 
by the Malta Stock Exchange. 


ERRATE CORRIGE OF YCT72 

QUOTE


The Company wishes to clarify that the financial forecast of 2022 was erroneously attached to the 
announcement YCT72 published on 31 January 2024, and that a corrected full announcement follows 
below, replacing YCT72 in its entirety:


The Company's efforts to deal with the aftermath of the unfortunate passing away of Mr. Chris Pullicino 
remain ongoing. The Company regrets to announce that as a consequence of this, it will be delayed in 
issuing the annual financial statements, financial sustainability forecasts, and the annual financial 
statements of Yacht Lift Malta Operations Limited, being the guarantor of the €2,000,000 5.5% Secured 
Callable Bonds 2021-2025, and which as per the terms of Prospects MTF Rules 4.11.12 Items 1, 3 and 5 
were to be published within four (4) months from its year-end. 


The Company would also like to clarify that following the passing of Mr. Pullicino there has been a change 
in the accounting service provider which has caused delays to the financial reporting process.


Further updates and developments will be communicated in due course.


UNQUOTE


David Gatt 

Company Secretary

Dated the 6th February 2024


